
  

From:   
Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 6:07 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]51 Sutter Avenue Brampton L6Z 1G6 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

My neighbour approached me about his driveway which he widened last summer and asked me to send 
the city my thoughts on what he did. As far as this I have no issue with what he did and that was he 
added concrete walkway to both sides of his driveway the full length……looks like each is 36 inches wide. 
Now if that was to be used as a walkway I have no issue…..cars park on it now so I don’t know how I feel 
about that now. The house went from a single family dwelling to multiple rooming house……I am 
concerned about what it will do to my property value if this continues. He wants now to widen driveway 
again….SUV has been parking on the front lawn and that I do not accept that. If the driveway stays the 
way it now I have no issue…..if a permit has been applied for making more parking I have an issue with 
that……there is 5 vehicles parking there now and that’s too many for a 4 car parking driveway.  

 


